5th Grade Yearbook Dedication (ads)











Dear 5th grade parent:

How time flies! Your child is now a 5th grader and will soon embark on an exciting new journey into Middle School. Create a special send-off for your child! You can add pictures and send a personalized message to your child to congratulate him/her, tell him/her how proud you are, or wish him/her good luck in middle school. This special message will appear in the 2017-18 yearbook.

Purchase your dedication (ad) online through the Balfour website, and have the flexibility to design it yourself with easy-to-use online software. You may also design your tribute using other software and import the artwork as a jpeg file to the proper template on the Balfour website. Your only limitation is your creativity.

Get started now with these simple steps:

- 1. Visit www.balfour.com and enter 'Blue Hills Elementary School' in the school finder.
- 2. Click on the "Yearbook" button.
- 3. Click on the "Yearbook Ads" menu item in the left column.
- 4. Select the size of ad you would like:
 - a. The 1/8 page size is a business card size ad, and it is \$20.
 - b. The 1/4 page size is \$40.
- 5. Create an account or login to your existing account.
- 6. Start creating your 5th grade dedication. Load pictures. Add text.
- 7. Please review your dedication and make sure all spelling is correct and placement is accurate.
- 8. Once you're done, click the 'Add to Cart' button.
- 9. Complete the checkout process by hitting 'Proceed to Checkout' and pay for your ad.
- 10. The yearbook staff will create pages to maximize space and as dedications are received.

For any technical issues please call our Balfour rep at 1-800-944-5930. If you have any other yearbook related questions, or need help with your own design, please contact bluehillsyearbook@gmail.com.

All submissions are due by March 2nd, 2018.